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Comments: Dear Friends at the US Forest Service,

 

Please help protect our national forests!  Logging of mature and old growth forest stands on our publics lands

must be stopped immediately.  Forest stands of 80 years should be considered mature and stands of 100 years

should be considered old growth.  Protecting the forest's valuable ecosystems is of utmost importance.  Thank

you in advance for your attention into this matter.

 

 


